
 

 

Oct. 10, 2018  

 

Contact: Detective Sam Easley 

Office (573) 884-3721 

Email: easleysa@missouri.edu 

 

Request for Assistance: 

 

The University of Missouri Police Department is asking for your assistance identifying the 

individuals in the photograph below. The subjects are wanted for questioning in connection with 

a theft and fraudulent use of a credit card on Friday, Sept. 21, 2018, from Middlebush Hall.  

 

Members of the public who might have information should contact Detective Sam Easley. 

 

Media with questions can contact: 

Sara Diedrich 

Public Safety Information Specialist 

diedrichs@missouri.edu 

(573) 882-3243 
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